
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Fun in the sun! 

 

 
 
We have been taking advantage of the sunshine this week in Pre-Reception.  The children 
always enjoy water play so we have made full use of our new water fountain and the children 
enjoyed making perfume and potions.  
 
For our outdoor focus activity, each child has had a turn to plant their own magic bean to take 
home and hopefully grow a bean stalk. The children have also been busy making Father’s Day 
cards ready to spoil their daddy’s and grandad’s this weekend.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy Father’s Day. 
 
 
Miss Gemma Logan 
 


